
 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Ethan—11 years old 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Columbia: Tia 
Voyager: Logan and Tommy 
Atlantis: Riley and Lottie 
Challenger: Robin and Hayden 
Endeavour: David  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Swimming Dates: 

10/5/19—Endeavour 
17/5/19—Endeavour 
24/5/19—Endeavour 
   

PTA Event Dates: 

14 May Film Night 3.15 - 4.30 
5 July Summer Fayre 3.15 - 5.00 

 

TEAM POINTS—last weeks amounts 

Tilmanstone - 22  Chislet - 83 

Snowdown -    63  Betteshanger - 45 

Forest School Sessions: 

 

Sessions with Mrs Wilkinson-Tough: 

         3rd May Disc/Columbia/Atlantis 

          17th May Voyager/Challenger 

         14th June Endeavour/Discovery 

         28th June Voyager/Atlantis 

        12th July  Columbia/Challenger 

           

Fri 10 May Year 5 Kent Test and Residential 

Meeting: 3.10pm 

13-17 May KS2 SATs Week 

Mon 20 May  RAID Cricket Event 

Tue 21 May Parents Evening 

Thu 23 May Parents Evening 

Fri 24 May  Last Day of Term Five 

Mon 10 June First Day of Term Six 

Thu 13 June YR—Sept 19 New Intake Meeting 

Fri 14 June Atlantis Assembly: 9am 

Fri 21 June Challenger Assembly: 9am 

Fri 28 June Discovery Assembly: 9am 

  Mini-Festival  3—6pm 

Fri 5 July Voyager Assembly 

8-12 July French Residential Year 6 

  Focus Week: Activities 

Fri 12 July Columbia Assembly: 9am 

Wed 17 July  Sports Day 

Mon 22 July Moving Up Afternoon 

Tue 23 July  Leavers Assembly: 9am 

  Last Day of Term 6 



Tuesday 7th May, 2019 

  

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                   

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk              Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Ofsted 

 

As you are all aware, the school was visited by 

Ofsted last Thursday.  This was our Section 8    

inspection.  The purpose of this inspection was to 

assess if we still had a “good” assessment which 

we achieved at our last Ofsted.   

The outcome of this recent inspection will not be 

known until we receive the report which we hope 

will be just before the half term break at the end 

of May.  However, what we can say is that        

everyone worked so hard—children, staff,        

governors and parents—we are extremely proud 

of our school. 

 

Discovery—Fire Station Visit 

 

As part of their theme for this term, the children 

in Discovery class are taking part in an                

educational visit of the Fire Station in Dover on 

Thursday.  All parents should have already        

received a separate letter regarding this.  Should 

you have any further questions about this please 

contact Miss McGregor. 

 

Year 5 Parent Meeting 

 

At 2.50pm this Friday, Mrs Bird is meeting with 

the parents of children currently in Challenger 

class (Year 5).  This meeting is there to inform all 

parents of the process regarding applying for   

Secondary School places.  Mrs Bird will also share         

information about the residential trip to France 

which takes place for children at the end of Year 

6. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

New Parents Meeting 

 

At 2pm on Thursday 13th June we are inviting all 

parents with children starting in Reception class 

in September 2019 in to school.  This will be an 

important meeting to find out about the           

expectations for children starting school. We will 

also use the time to set up the transition events 

which will happen before the summer break.  If 

this date is an issue for you, please do get in 

touch with either Mr Garvey or Mrs Bird to        

arrange a meeting at a more suitable time. 

 

SATS 

 

Over the next couple of weeks the children in 

Year 2 and Year 6 are going to be taking part in 

their end of key stage assessments.                    

Understandably, some children can find occasions 

such as these stressful-however, here at school 

we do all we can to help with this.  Should you 

have any questions about anything to do with 

SATS please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Film Club 

 

Next Tuesday—14th May—we are having a PTA 

Film Night.  This will take place straight after 

school.  A separate letter and permission slip will 

be coming home in the next couple of days for 

those parents with children wishing to attend. 

 

Reading challenge target 

25 home reads! 


